
Career Day Volunteers Needed!    

Gove Elementary School’s annual Career Week is on the horizon. We hope that you will 

volunteer to share your professional experiences with our students to make this week truly 

rewarding. 

  

May 18th we are looking for community members to volunteer to speak about their profession at 

Gove. You will be asked to give a short 20-minute presentation about your job, education, 

training, and how you made the transition from school to your current occupation.  

  

We are also looking for volunteers to share their work vehicle with the students on May 

19th from 8:30 am to 12:30 pm.  Please be prepared to give a brief presentation regarding your 

profession and vehicle. 

  

 Should you have any questions and/or would like to volunteer please contact  

Michelle Riker, School Counselor at michelle.riker@palmbeachschools.org  
 
-- 
Dr. Michelle Riker 
School Counselor 
Gove Elementary School 
561 993-8726 
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